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Find the approach that you
would use to calculate this

measurement

Range

Add up all the numbers and
divide by how many numbers

there are

Count how many of each
number there are and choose
the one that is most common

Put the numbers in order and
choose the middle one

Subtract the smallest number
from the biggest number

1 a

b

c

d

Find the approach that you
would use to calculate this

measurement

Median

Put the numbers in order and
choose the middle one

Add up all the numbers and
divide by how many numbers

there are

Count how many of each
number there are and choose
the one that is most common

Subtract the smallest number
from the biggest number

2 a

b

c

d

Find the approach that you
would use to calculate this

measurement

Mode

Subtract the smallest number
from the biggest number

Put the numbers in order and
choose the middle one

Add up all the numbers and
divide by how many numbers

there are

Count how many of each
number there are and choose
the one that is most common

3 a

b

c

d

Find the approach that you
would use to calculate this

measurement

Mean

Subtract the smallest number
from the biggest number

Count how many of each
number there are and choose
the one that is most common

Put the numbers in order and
choose the middle one

Add up all the numbers and
divide by how many numbers

there are

4 a

b

c

d
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